
16 August 2024

Bathgate Park School
He kākano ahau i ruia mai i a Rakiātea - A seed born of greatness.

Term 3 Week 4
Kia ora koutou, Mālō e lelei, Talofa, Bula, Ola, Namaste, Kamusta, Bonjour, Ni
hau, Ahlan, Salam, Greetings to you all.

The Arts continue to be alive and well at Bathgate Park. Currently, there is
music and dance taking place as our multicultural group continues to
prepare for Polyfest, which is taking place in Week 8. We expect our group
to be performing on Tuesday 10 September around 5.30pm ish. More details
will come out closer to the event. A huge thank you to Losana, Matua Alex
and staff who are supporting this preparation.
Tomorrow night, at Taieri College, our wonderful senior band is taking place
in BandQuest. The school had the opportunity to hear their wonderful
performance at a dress rehearsal.
If you would like to support our fabulous students and Matua Alex who have
been working hard to get ready for BandQuest, this is the link to buy tickets
https://www.eventfinda.co.nz/2024/rockshop-bandquest-otago/dunedin/tickets

We wish the band the very best for their upcoming performance! Your
dedication and hard work have truly paid off, and we’re excited to see you
shine on stage. A heartfelt thank you to Matua Alex for his guidance and
support, as well as to everyone who has been there to encourage and assist
this talented group. Good luck, and enjoy the performance! Karawhiua!

When you come to visit us in the coming weeks, or at our learning hui day,
we would encourage you to take a walk around our corridors. What you will
see is us treating our corridors like an art gallery. A huge thank you to our
art tutor, Janet, for the wonderful displays she has created.

Governance
Meeting

The next Governance
meeting will be

Monday 26 August,
2.00pm in

the staffroom. We
would love to have

you attend.

Lucky Book Club

Orders, with money,
to Katrina by

Friday 23 August.

Thursday 15
August, at the
canteen during

morning tea time.

https://www.eventfinda.co.nz/2024/rockshop-bandquest-otago/dunedin/tickets


South Dunedin Primary Schools are banding
together to provide and promote digital
safety for our tamariki - Mark this date on
your calendar.

Details will come out soon to promote this
must attend event.



PB4L
PB4L
Week 5’s focus setting is All Settings
The expectation being taught, reinforced and acknowledged is:

● Keep our hands and feet to ourselves.
Week 6’s focus setting is All Settings
The expectation being taught, reinforced and acknowledged is:

● Use kind words.

School Photos
Whānau should have been emailed their child’s unique Key Code to go
online to view and purchase 2024 School Photos.

***FREE DELIVERY EXPIRES Midnight Sunday 25 AUGUST ***

If you haven’t received this you might need to keep an eye on your trash /
spam folder.
You can contact the school office to get your child’s Key Codes in case you
did not receive this..

Donations Scheme
The School Board is currently getting ready to commit to the School
Donations Scheme for 2025. This scheme is a government initiative where

the school is guaranteed an amount of money per student instead of
asking for parent donations. This is something that the Board needs to
decide on opting into each year. If anyone has any feedback they would like
to provide please send an email to katrina@bathgatepark.school.nz before
20 August and it will be presented at the August Board meeting.

Learning Hui Replace Parent Interviews
Wednesday 21 August
We are excited to announce that our traditional parent interviews will be
replaced by Learning Hui. During these sessions, families are invited to
come into the classroomWednesday 21 August anytime in the following
times:

- Session 1 = 11.30am - 1.00pm
- Session 2 = 2.15pm - 3.00pm
- Session 3 = 5.45pm - 6.45pm

In this new format, your child will have the opportunity to share learning
they are proud of and discuss their progress with you. Whānau will also get
to see their child/ren in their learning environment, experiencing first hand
how they engage with their education. The class teacher will be present as
well, available to chat and provide additional insights into your child's
learning journey.
If you come in for the evening session, we encourage you to bring your
child/ren with you. If for any reason you are not able to make this day or
times, then please contact your child’s class teacher to set up an alternative
day and time to make contact.

Duffy Caught Being
Good & AROHA
Certificates

Congratulations to the
following people for the
wonderful learning and
AROHA they have been

showing.

Hard working Ākonga
sharing their learning

successes



Term Dates
Week & Date Event

TERM 3

Week 5: Mon 19 Aug - Fri 23 Aug Tongan Language Week

Week 5: Tuesday 20 August Senior swimming

Week 5: Wednesday 21 August Whānau & Learner Hui

Week 6: Monday 26 August Governance Meeting 2pm

Week 6: Tuesday 27 August Senior swimming

Week 6: Thursday 29 August Y7&8 Bake Sale #3

Week 7: Tuesday 3 September Senior swimming

Week 7: Wednesday 4 September Wig Wednesday + Cheese Roll
morning tea Child Cancer
fundraiser

Week 8: Monday 9 September KidzOnline - South D Cluster Digital
Safety Night@PAC

Week 8: Tuesday 10 September Final Senior swimming

Week 8: Tuesday 10 September Multicultural group Performance@
Polyfest - Edgar Centre

Week 9 Mon 16- Fri 20 September Maori Language Week

Week 10: Monday 23 September Governance Meeting

Week 10: Thursday 26 September Y6&7 Cycle Skills

Week 10: Friday 27 September Y6&7 Cycle Skills

Week 10: Friday 27 September LAST DAY OF TERM

ACT
kindly and gently

RESPECT
yourself, others,
property and the
environment

OWN
your actions

HAVE
a positive
attitude

ALWAYS
do your best



Community Notices











Otago Futsal Academy Advertisement
Welcome to Otago Futsal Academy, where we
believe that every individual has an inner athlete
ready to be unleashed. Our mission is to help you
exceed your limits and achieve your full potential
through an engaging and enjoyable coaching
experience.We are dedicated to delivering
high-quality sessions that are both fun and

rewarding, enabling players to thrive and grow in
their skills.Whether you're an experienced player
or just starting out, we offer sessions tailored to
ensure you have an enjoyable and enriching

experience.
Our coach:

Train under the expertise of Mike Sannum, a
former New Zealand Futsal representative and
current Southern United player and coach. With

extensive experience at the highest levels of Futsal
in New Zealand, Mike ensures you receive the

best coaching available in the region. His
distinguished career as both a player and a coach
underscores his commitment to excellence in the

sport.

The registration link is:
https://forms.gle/q485fbKAez6eRDPw8

https://forms.gle/q485fbKAez6eRDPw8











